
October 25th t 1923 .

:

T. H. Chennell, Esq., 
Chairman, Memorial Committee, 
The Bell Telephone Co 
Montreal.

® 9

Dear Sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of October 24th, in which you do me the 
honour of asking me to participate in the ceremony 
in connection with the unveiling of a tablet to the 
memory of those employees of the Bell telephone 
Company who served in the war.

I shall be very pleased to be present 
on this occasion and take part in the ceremony„ i 
should be glad to know the names, rank and units of 
those employees of your Company whp gave 
during the war.

their lives

Yours faithfully,

Principal•
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